
March 2, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please save Prairie Public! The programming provided by this station provides vital 
information and opportunities for growth by our society. As a professional music educator 
for the past 44 years, and a supporter of public television and radio throughout my career, I 
know the impact these services have had on individuals and communities, as well as the 
state and nation. 

 

The creative arts are often what defines a society. Prairie Public has been at the fore front of 
this mandate for many years. The support given by the state is crucial to the continued 
success of this institution to oHer the various types of programming that enhance our 
quality of life. 

 

Please vote in opposition to HB 1255. The continued work of Public Television and Radio is 
vital to the health and well-being of our society! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James Popejoy 

2582 Glen Circle 

Grand Forks, ND 58201 

701-795-8935   


